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Firm Chairman Nominated for the Orange County Business
Journal’s 2025 Innovator of the Year Awards

News

8.18.25


John Polson has been nominated for the Orange County Business Journal’s 2025 Innovator of the

Year Awards. The innovators honored represent diverse industries, each demonstrating vision,

creativity, and leadership in addressing real-world challenges and seizing new opportunities. John

is specifically profiled for his leadership during the firm’s extraordinary domestic and international

growth and the firm’s development and implementation of GenAI technologies that are changing the

legal industry.

Winners will be announced on Wednesday, September 10, 2025, during a special luncheon honoring

the nominees.

To learn more about John’s nomination visit Orange County Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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